
To whom it may concern, 
I have lived in Oakridges for 30 years and I understood it was a protected area. I am greatly opposed to 
any further development on the moraine. We need to have this green corridor to protect our wildlife 
and their habitat. We have a responsibility to preserve this green space. DO NOT ALLOW developers 
access to the moraine!!!!! 
Cheryl Roberts 


